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Question:  

 

Senator WATT: Is it reasonable to assume that in some cases there is a particular entity who 

might be getting multiple warning letters? 

Dr Southern: That is possible, and over that period of time that is certainly a possibility, given 

that we are talking about the period from 1 December 2012. 

Senator WATT: Does anyone at the table know whether any entity has received more than 

one warning letter? 

Dr Southern: No. We would have to take that on notice. I just make the point again that the 

compliance activity is done on our behalf by the National Measurement Institute.   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Please see response provided to Question on Notice SQ17-000064.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


